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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

DATE: June 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Task Order for Inspection Services by Strickland 

Engineering for the Water Facility Implementation Plan, 
Phase 2, Projects 2D 

The attached proposal is the per hour price for Strickland Engineering to 
perform inspections services as a Task Order for the Jackson Water Plant 
Improvements, Phase 2, Project 2D. Strickland performed the same 
services under a separate Task Order for the previous Phase 2 Project 2C.   

The contractor for Project 2D is RIHC and that work on upgrading the Water 
Plant is planned to begin when back-ordered parts have been received.   

Horner & Shifrin estimated the inspection costs for Project 2D as 
$15,000.00.  This estimate was used for the recent water bond release. 


